
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barratt Developments PLC - Climate Change Policy 

 

Introduction 

Climate change has the potential to affect where and how we build homes, our customers and the 
communities we create. 

We recognise the need to address the risks climate change creates head on, through the design of our 
homes and developments and by reducing the overall impact of our operations. These requirements are 
integral to our evaluation processes. They are continuously assessed during our land acquisition, 
development design and build programmes as part of our commitment to build quality homes and create 
communities in which people aspire to live.   

Policy 

The Group’s approach to seek to manage and mitigate the risks climate change creates aims to: 

 Comply with relevant climate change legislation, changes to Building Regulations, or other 
requirements requested by our partners or the local authorities responsible for the areas we 
operate in.  

 Identify and manage the climate change risks relating to our business (including steps to alleviate 
flood risk), overheating in homes.   

 Invest in research and development that trials innovative methods of construction and continue to 
promote our fabric first approach with passive and then active technology solutions to deliver 
higher levels of performance. 

 Promote communal energy solutions that incorporate renewables where appropriate.  

 Ensure all our operating Divisions follow our Group guidance to management of climate change 
adaptation and our ISO4001 environmental management system.   

 Monitor and report on our climate change adaptation as part of our Sustainability reporting, via 
best practice case studies and measures to promote efficient waste, energy and water  
management in our offices and upon our sites.  

 Engage with our supply chain, other stakeholders and specialised climate change adaptation 
organisations, such as the  UK Green Building Council (‘UKGBC’), to help further shape our future 
approach to climate change management. 

  Improve energy efficiency and reduce carbon emissions from office, site and travel related 
activities. 

 Enhance awareness amongst customers and stakeholders of the cost and sustainability related 
benefits that the quality of our building standards provide and the other benefits delivered by the 
energy efficient homes and developments that we design and build.  
 

This policy is communicated to our employees and is available on our website. It reflects the Group’s 
commitment to tackling climate change and has been approved by our Board’s Executive Committee. The 
policy will be reviewed annually. Progress against the goals of the policy will be reported on our 
sustainability web pages and annual report and accounts 
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